
Council Agenda 26 June 2008 

9. HEARINGS PANEL FOR THE REVIEW OF THE CHRISTCHURCH CITY CLEANFILL BYLAW 2003 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager City Environment DDI 941 8656 
Officer responsible: City Water and Waste Manager 
Author: Zefanja Potgieter  

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to appoint a hearings panel to consider submissions to the review 

of the bylaw.  
 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 2. Following the identification of additional cleanfill site stakeholders in the Banks Peninsula area 

the Council, on 24 April 2008, authorised a further consultation period for the review process for 
this bylaw between 14 May and 18 June 2008, in addition to the initial consultation period of 
17 October to 21 November 2007.   

 
 3. Should submissions be received by 18 June 2008 a Hearings Panel will need to be appointed 

to hear submissions in July 2008 and this report recommends the appointment of a panel, 
should it be necessary.     

 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that in the event of submissions to the review of the Christchurch City Cleanfill 

Licensing Bylaw 2003 being received by 18 June 2008, the Council appoint a Hearings Panel of three 
members to consider submissions at a date to be confirmed in July 2008.  

  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


